MINUTES of the GREENVILLE COUNTY REPUBLICAN PARTY
Special Business Meeting via ZOOM
Thursday, January 9, 2025

A special business meeting of the GREENVILLE COUNTY REPUBLICAN PARTY to discuss setting
the date for Greenville County Precinct ReOrganization was held on Thursday, January 9, 2025,
in person at the Greenville GOP headquarters, 2505 Wade Hampton Blvd, Greenville, SC, and
via Zoom call. Meeting commenced at 7:00PM, with credentialing prior beginning at 6:00PM.

Credentialling committee members, Joe MclLaughlin and Heather Sheen, reported we had
reached a quorum for the meeting. 61 credentialed in with 58 who voted.

Chairman Yvonne Julian recognized President Walnut Springs, Mike Voaden, to present the
motion to set the date for Greenville County Precinct ReOrganization for Saturday, March 1,
2025, at 10:00AM and to authorize the Chairman and the 5% Vice Chair/Events to determine
the date, time, and location for the Precinct ReOrg make up meeting and County Convention
based on the physical venue availability. Motion was read and seconded. Discussion ensued. EC
Holly Tree, Linda Young, called the question, which passed unanimously with 58 votes.

Motion to adjourn was made by Joe Mclaughlin, EC Westside.

Meeting adjourned at 7:40PM.

Angie Fisher, Secretary



